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Re: PQ 8748/23
“"To ask the Minister for Health if he will provide on update on the

replacement of the CT scanner at Mayo University Hospital; and if he will
make a statement on the matter - Rose Conway-Walsh.”

Dear Deputy Walsh,

Thank you for your representation.
This project is ongoing and fully funded. It will be completed by September this year.

I hope that clarifies the matter.

Catherine Donohoe,
Hospital Manager,
Mayo University Hospital.



